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Lidar	Mapping	Forum	to	New
Orleans
The	ILMF	team	has	established	the	dates	for	ILMF	2011.	It	is	to	be	held	from	7th	to	9th	February	2011	at	the	Astor	Crowne	Plaza	in	New
Orleans,	USA.	The	eleventh	edition	of	the	Lidar	event	aims	at	professionals	from	around	the	world	with	one	focused	objective	of	sharing
information	on	Lidar	technology	and	mobile	mapping	applications.

ILMF	2011	will	showcase	more	than	fifty	leading	companies	in	this	rapidly	growing	global	market.	Exhibitors	include	the	Lidar	and
complementary	sensor	manufacturers,	survey	service	companies,	data	processing,	GIS	and	management	specialists	and	the	latest	mobile
mapping	vehicles.

The	exhibition	is	complemented	by	a	three	day	Technical	Conference,	where	speakers	from	the	international	Lidar	community	will	be
reporting	on	latest	technology	advances	and	recent	projects,	highlighting	actual	experiences	and	lessons	learned.	For	delegates	new	to
the	Lidar	community,	or	those	wishing	to	learn	how	Lidar	technology	can	deliver	increased	mapping	knowledge	at	reduced	cost,	there	is	a
full	series	of	learning	Workshops	and	demonstrations.
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